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Week of the Young Child
Celebration

DUPLIN COUNTY PARTNERSHIP
FOR CHILDREN

CORDIALLY INVITES EARLY
EDUCATORS OF DUPLIN COUNTY
TO DROP BY AND VISIT WITH US

FOR A SPRING COOKOUT,
FELLOWSHIP & TEACHER
RECOGNITION.

WHEN: APRIL 10, 2019
WHERE: DCPC, KENANSVILLE
TIME: 6:00 P.M. - 8:00 P.M.
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RSVP BY: APRIL 8, 2019.
9010-296-2000

= Flope Te See You -




